
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Would you please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance: 

I pledge Allegiance to the flag 

of the United States of America 

and to the Republic for which it stands, 

one nation under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all. 

Thank you 

Here is our news for Monday, Oct. 1st 

Have you had conversations with your parents about your future plans? Please have your 

parent’s sign the half sheet of paper that you got with the High School and Beyond event flyer, 

and turn it into your first period teacher or the counseling office for a chance to win free 

Gateway gear!  There will be two winners per grade level!  Remember, the High School and 

Beyond evening event is on Tuesday, October 9th at Heatherwood Middle School and Jackson 

High School. 

In fundraising news…Congratulations to Mrs. Birse’s class on selling the most items so 

far.  Great job to all of you who have registered….. please go to Mrs. Matheson’s room at your 

lunch to pick up your candy prize for sending out the most emails!  Tomorrow is the last day 

you can collect COOPS.  Remember to get registered and bring in your coupons tomorrow. 

 

Remember Gateway, guard your character. 

 


